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Summer in the Parish // As summer unfolds and the days
stretch out in warmth and light, many of our regular parish
activities pause for a well-deserved rest. Our bulletin may be
a little lighter during these quieter weeks, but our parish
community remains full of life, faith, and friendship.

This season offers a grace-filled opportunity to slow down,
enjoy the beauty around us, and renew our hearts in prayer.
We hope you will join us for Mass, especially in our
comfortable air conditioned church, as we continue to gather
in worship and fellowship throughout the summer.

Offer the gift of the Mass // Did you know that you can have
a Mass intentions to honour a living or deceased relative or
friend?  It is a prayerful gift to be given and even more
meaningful to receive. Mass intentions can be arranged by
visiting the Welcome Desk after all weekend Masses or
simply call the Parish office 705-746-5181 or email
office@spta.church and we'll give you more information.

Marriage Tip // Summer is often a little less hectic, so a
perfect time to have a cold drink or coffee on a deck or patio
and talk with your spouse. Discuss past happy memories,
future goals, what things you love and where you are
challenged. Time spent together is always good for a
relationship and helps us connect in deeper ways.

A note of Gratitude from St. Patrick’s Parish, Kearney //
“We  are grateful to your parish for your heartfelt
participation in the Jubilee of Hope celebration. Your
presence and the generous offering of food baskets made
the day truly memorable and grace-filled. This celebration
united us in faith and fellowship; let us continue to pray for
one another.” - Fr. Aji 

Worship Offering for July 13: $4,999.87

MINISTRY APPRECIATION DAY: JULY 30th!
If you're serving in Ministry here at St. Peter the Apostle, you're

invited to a special appreciation event in your honour. 
Please RSVP to the Office by this Friday, July 25th.

Pastor: Fr. Jerry Tavares
Admin Assistant: Kristen Penfold

We are pilgrims of Hope

ST. PETER THE APOSTLE

Welcome // We’re so glad you’re here!  If
we can be of any assistance, please don’t
hesitate to reach out (stop by the
Welcome Desk, scan the QR code below,
or give us a call).

Becoming Catholic // If you are thinking
about becoming Catholic (or know
someone who is) we have a great team
who would love to walk with you on this
journey. Contact the Parish Office at    
705-746-5181 to get things started. 

First Communion & Confirmation //
Families with children entering Grade 2
and up can now register for First
Communion, and those entering Grades 7
or 8 for Confirmation. Preparation begins
this Fall. Visit:  spta.church/sacraments
for more information and to register.

Jubilee Pilgrimage to Martyr’s Shrine //  
Our Bishop has invited all from our
Diocese to make a pilgrimage to the
Martyr’s Shrine in Midland on Saturday,
September 20  from 10AM - 3PM.  For
more info visit: peterboroughdiocese.org.

th

Ice Cream Sunday // Father and the altar
servers will be serving up a treat next
weekend.

Week of July 23  - 27  rd th

23  · 10AM: Int. of Fr. Jerry Tavaresrd

24  · 10AM (Gardens): Int. Katie Flaglerth

25  · 12:10PM: th

16TH SUNDAY
JULY 20, 2025

MASS INTENTIONS

Love God · Love Others · Make Disciples 

CATHOLIC CHURCH

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

26  · 4PM: Missa Pro Populoth

Killbear · 6:30PM: + Hurbert O'Neill
27  · 9AM: + Genowefa Rafalowiczth

27  · 11AM: + Lidia, Enzo, Callath
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